
 

 

Multi-Faith Prayer Room Guidelines 
 
(Revised December 2023) 
 
Purpose 
 
To outline the use of the Multi-Faith Prayer Room in the Hazel McCallion Central 
Library.  
 
Guidelines 
 

• The Multi-Faith Prayer Room is a drop-in, quiet, mixed-gender, and mixed-faith 
space for members of the public to use for prayer, reflection, meditation, and 
other faith-based activities. Please be respectful of all faiths that use this room. 
If you require accommodation for a separate space, please speak to Library 
staff.  

• Be respectful of the noise levels in this space and keep conversations to a 
minimum. 

• Refrain from using mobile devices or other electronic devices. 
• Please ensure you clean up after yourself and leave the space tidy. 
• The use of candles, incense, open flames and hangings of any kind is 

prohibited. 
• Shoes should be removed prior to entering the space and stored in the shoe 

storage rack provided.  
• Be mindful of others requiring use of this space. 
• The prayer room is open and accessible up to 15 minutes prior to library 

closing hours. 
• Any items left behind will be subject to the Mississauga Library Lost Property 

Guidelines.  
• If you encounter any issues, please report it as soon as possible to Library 

Staff. 
 
The Mississauga Library is committed to offering a welcoming and safe environment 
for all as per the Library Code of Conduct.   

https://www.mississauga.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/05/Mississauga-Library-Lost-Property-Guideline-Rev.pdf
https://www.mississauga.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/05/Mississauga-Library-Lost-Property-Guideline-Rev.pdf
https://www.mississauga.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/01/Code-of-Conduct-Report-Appendix-2-Code-of-Conduct-rev-January-18-2023.pdf

